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Construction Update – September 28, 2018 
 

Upcoming restoration along the Interurban Trail in Algona 
 
Crews recently finished installing pipe 
along the entire project alignment, including 
along the Interurban Trail in Algona. 

Starting next week, crews will begin 
restoring work areas along the trail to  
pre-construction conditions. This will 
include planting vegetation, fixing dist-
urbed surfaces, and replacing fences. 
Some of the restoration work will be  
on private properties. 

The contractor will get in touch with 
property owners about fence replace- 
ment and yard restoration.  

This work is expected to take several 
weeks. The work is weather-dependent  
and the schedule is subject to change.  

What to expect 

• Hours: weekdays 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

• Trail access will be maintained 

• Large equipment, noise, and 
vibrations within approved limits 

For more information 

• Call the project hotline for questions 
or construction issues: 206-205-9283 

• Contact David Freed at 
david.freed@kingcounty.gov   

Impacted areas will be restored to pre-construction conditions. 

Crews recently completed pipe installation  
along the entire project alignment. 
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